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From: Marty & Misty Orluck <orluck@hevanet.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13,2010 12:06 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: comments for public record

Dear Sir;

I appreciate the ability to comment on the metals meeting. No levels of concentration should be allowed and
no one should be able to use concentration to move prices. Being concentrated on the short side of the
market hurts all involved, except those who profit off the losses of others. This creates an unstable
environment and will lead to events that will bring into question the integrity of all involved. Please establish
position limits in Comex Silver of 1500 max contracts this will reestablish market integrity and regain the

trust of all those affected. Sincerely, Marty Orluck



